
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 
As the rainy season is very much upon us, please remember to send students to school with appropriate 
clothing for the weather (change of clothes, boots, coats, socks). Please reach out to your classroom 
teacher or the office if you need help with this. On that note, donations of clean pants and socks that 
your student has outgrown would be gratefully accepted.  
We are also asking our families to send students to school with a mask and, if possible, with a spare 
mask (or two!) in their backpacks. Students are frequently misplacing their masks and the office is 
handing out a large number of disposable masks every day.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support of our school community.  
 
 
Quote for the week: 
 

    
 
 
Looking Ahead: 
 

• Dec 7 
▪ PAC Meeting 

• Dec 13 
▪ Loonie Emporium 

• Dec 16 
▪ Report Cards Home 

• Dec 17 
▪ Quadra Spirit Day – PJ Day 
▪ Last Day of School Before Winter break 

• Jan 4 
▪ Students Return to Classes 

• Jan 9 
▪ PAC Bottle Drive 

 



From Our Wonderful PAC: 

Our Loonie Emporium is a GO!  We still need support in several areas from the day of to 

preparation.  Please take a look and use the sign-up sheets so we can track.  All volunteers at the 

school are required to be double-vaccinated and shifts are in 2-hour increments.  We request you 

look and see where you can help out, the more helping hands the lighter the workload for all and 

it will make for a resounding success for our students. 

Prep for Loonie Emporium <----- Click here to sign up 

Various tasks leading up to the event 

School-day Donation Collections <----- Click here to sign up 

December 8-10 

8:50AM-9:10AM or 2:35PM-2:50PM 

Weekend Donation Drive  <----- Click here to sign up 

December 11 

10AM-12PM or 12PM-2PM 

Weekend Setup <----- Click here to sign up 

December 12 

10AM-12PM, 12PM-2PM or 2PM-4PM 

Loonie Emporium Helpers<----- Click here to sign up 

December 13 

9-11, 11-1, 1-3 

We appreciate everyone taking the time to support the students when they can and look forward 

to an incredible fundraiser.   

Your PAC Executive 

 

From Our School District: 

 

 

 

November 2021 Early Learning and Elementary Snapshot 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c4fa9ab29a4fa7-prep
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c4fa9ab29a4fa7-schoolday
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c4fa9ab29a4fa7-weekend
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c4fa9ab29a4fa7-weekend1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c4fa9ab29a4fa7-loonie1


This month’s topic is on communication! 

 

A summary of “How to Talk so Kids will Listen and How to Listen so Kids 

will Talk 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful, safe weekend, 
Jeanne Humphries 
Vice-Principal 

http://cm.pn/7wxq
http://cm.pn/7wxq

